
From: Awards  
Sent: Wednesday, February 28, 2024 2:43 PM 
To: 'Ben Cornel' <ben.cornel@retail.org.au> 
Subject: RE: Work and Care submission 
 
Dear Mr Cornel, 
 
I refer to your email below. 
 
It is not possible to grant an extension for the filing of submissions to 19 March 2024, as this would 
not provide sufficient time for parties to file submissions in response by 26 March 2024. 
 
Please contact awards@fwc.gov.au if you have any further queries. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
James Finnis (he/him) 
Research Officer 
Pay Equity and Awards 

 
11 Exhibition St, Melbourne Victoria 3000  
 
E awards@fwc.gov.au 
 

 

At the Fair Work Commission we respect and celebrate the diversity of our communities and we are 
committed to creating a safe and welcoming space for all. 
 
We acknowledge that our business is conducted on the traditional lands of Aboriginal and Torres 
Strait Islander people. We acknowledge their continuing connection to Country and pay our respects 
to their Elders past and present. This email was sent from Wurundjeri Woi Wurrung Country. 
 

Important: This message may contain private or confidential information. If you think this email was sent to you 
by mistake, please immediately notify the sender and delete all copies of the email from your system. Please 
refer to our privacy policy for more information on how we collect and handle personal information. 

 
 
 
  

mailto:awards@fwc.gov.au
mailto:awards@fwc.gov.au
https://www.fwc.gov.au/about-us/legal-and-freedom-information/privacy/privacy-policy


From: Ben Cornel <ben.cornel@retail.org.au>  
Sent: Tuesday, February 27, 2024 1:49 PM 
To: Awards <Awards@fwc.gov.au> 
Subject: Work and Care submission 
 

Good afternoon, 
 
I am emailing to request an extension for the ARA to make their submission. An additional week 
would be ideal. 
 
Thanks 
Ben 
 
Ben Cornel 
Policy Advisor 
Australian Retailers Association 

 
 

 
 
I work flexibly. I’m sending this message now because it suits me. I don’t expect you to read, action or respond 
out of normal work hours.  

This email (including any attachments) is for the intended recipient's use only. It contains information which may 
be confidential, subject to legal professional privilege and/or protected by copyright. Any personal information in 
this email must be handled in accordance with the Privacy Act 1988 (Cth). If you have received this email by 
mistake, please notify us as soon as possible and permanently delete the email. Any confidentiality or privilege is 
not waived or lost because this email has been sent to you by mistake. We use virus checking software but we 
cannot warrant that this email is error or virus free.  
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